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INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER 32 – 2020

1916.	Mr J J McGluwa (DA) to ask the Minister of Home Affairs:
Whether, with reference to his reply to question 1307 on 20 July 2020, his department put any measures in place in response to the Covid-19 pandemic when it became aware of the outbreak in November 2019?																	NW2431E

REPLY:

I refer the Honourable member to the response I gave him in Parliamentary Question 1307 on the same matter. I have already responded by indicating there was no announcement of a COVID-19 outbreak in November 2019.
END
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